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On Friday 10th October (World Mental Health Day), our school, along with thousands of others, will be wearing yellow to show young
people that they’re not alone with their mental health.

Right now, the world can be a tough place for children and young people to grow up in – and they are feeling the pressure. We want
young people to know that they don’t have to go through this alone. Things can get better.

Please encourage your children to come to school wearing something yellow to show their support. We will not be fundraising as a
school, but if you would like to donate please follow the link :https://www.youngminds.org.uk/support-us/donate/
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We are delighted to announce that Park Grove Primary has once again been awarded the Music
Mark!

This prestigious recognition celebrates our school's commitment to and excellence in music
education, both within the curriculum and through our extracurricular opportunities.

Thanks to the incredible efforts of our Music Lead, Miss Clinton, our children have more musical
opportunities than ever before. We now have full classes learning brass instruments, many children
receiving individual music lessons, and an active choir that participated in a variety of musical
events last year.

We are so proud of our children and staff for making music such a vibrant part of our school
community.
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